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For years, the law has allowed transfers to purchasers of firearms after 72 hours 

when the state is unable to complete a background check in a timely manner.  

Fundamental rights should not be put on hold indefinitely (or at all, really) when the 

government that is supposed to work for you doesn't provide services in a timely 

manner.  I have not seen ANY data that the existing law has caused any issues, so 

please OPPOSE SB429! 


